Rosalyn Charles

From: Justin Meek <jmeek@ci.marina.ca.us>
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 4:31 PM
To: Gary.Cathey@dot.ca.gov; carol.glatfelter@dot.ca.gov; Heather Adamson; Todd Muck;

andy@tamcmonterey.org; Maura Twomey; showard@nbaa.org; jokapfeifer@aol.com;
jimscsj@att.net; rtbluth@nps.edu; Jackie (Jackie.smbi@yahoo.com);
rey.uncangco@agcaerospace.us.com; dsharma@EpicAviationLLC.com; Graham Bice;
Steve Matarazzo; FORA Board; Darlena Ridler; swemerson@sbcglobal.net;
listerdm@co.monterey.ca.us; oncianoj@co.monterey.ca.us; jam@redshift.com;
Thirty2ragtop@aol.com; alan.f@peninsulamoving.com; Scott Waltz; Fred Watson
(fwatson@csumb.edu); Katherine.Kennedy@faa.gov

Cc: Jeff Crechriou; John Smith (john@tartaglia-engineering.com); Layne Long; Jim Harris
(jmharris@coffmanassociates.com); Patrick Taylor; Judi Krauss; City Council
Subject: Marina Municipal Airport Master Plan | Initial Study

Dear Marina Airport Master Plan PAC Member,

The purpose of this email is to inform you that the City of Marina has initiated an Initial Study per the California
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) to evaluate the potential environmental impacts related to adoption of the draft
Marina Municipal Airport Master Plan. This is the next step in obtaining final Master Plan approval by the City Council.

The Initial Study will be looking at the Master Plan at a programmatic level, i.e., it will not address specific projects
within the Master Plan at a detailed project level at this time. As specific projects recommended within the Master Plan
require discretionary approvals, the City will conduct both the state (per CEQA) and the federal (per the National
Environmental Policy Act, i.e., NEPA) environmental review processes, as necessary, at that time.

Once the Initial Study is completed, you will have a chance to review it and provide comment, as will any interested
member of the public. However, if you have any comments or questions at this time, please send them to Jeff
Crechriou, Airport Services Manager, at jcrechriou@ci.marina.ca.us. He will direct the question or comment to the
appropriate consultant or staff member.

Sincerely,

Justin Meek, AICP

Senior Planner

Community Development Department
City of Marina

211 Hillcrest Avenue

Marina, CA 93933

831.884.1251



